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I totally disagree with your request for widening the road in that area. Stonehenge is a site
that must stay as it is, and has been for centuries. Even the thought of altering the area in
any way is disgusting and should be completely illegal.. If our Government even thinks of
any alteration at all to Stonehenge then tthey shouldn't be in office.... FULL STOP!!
bENJAMIN iAN mEAD.




